
January 20, 2025 

RE: Canada-Wide Early Learning and Child Care System (CWELCC) 2025-26 
Application Process Webinar Presentation   

Dear Operator, 

On January 16th, 2025, Halton Region hosted a webinar to provide a detailed overview 
of Halton’s CWELCC Application process for enrollment or expansion in 2025 and 2026 
and other key information.  

In follow-up to the webinar, please find enclosed a copy of the webinar presentation 
slides. The slides will also be made available at Halton.ca. Due to a technical error the 
webinar was not recorded. An updated frequently asked questions document will be 
distributed to interested applicants shortly. For any additional questions please e-mail 
childcareservices@halton.ca. 

As a reminder, completed applications to be considered for new/additional CWELCC 
spaces must be received no later than 4:00 p.m. Eastern Standard Time (EST) on 
January 31, 2025. No extensions to this deadline will be granted.  

Thank you for your potential interest in enrolling or expanding in the CWELCC System 
in Halton Region. 

Sincerely, 

Christina Gallimore 

Christina Gallimore
Manager of Systems Planning and Evaluation

cc: Andrew Balahura, Director, Children’s Services  
Donette Phillips, Manager of Direct Child Care Services 
Catherine Wills, Manager of Children’s Developmental Services  

Attachments: Webinar Presentation Slides 

Children’s Services 
Social & Community Services Department 
Halton Region 
1151 Bronte Rd 
Oakville ON L6M 3L1 

Regional Municipality of Halton 
HEAD OFFICE: 1151 Bronte Rd, Oakville, ON L6M 3L1 

905-825-6000 I Toll free: 1-866-442-5866 
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https://www.halton.ca/For-Business/Professionals/Early-Learning-and-Child-Care-Professionals/Canada-Wide-Early-Learning-and-Child-Care-(CWELCC)/CWELCC-Expression-of-Interest-Form
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